

April 1, 2024

Kiwanis Breakfast Club of Seminole

Refer to FL: CH5696

Dear Supporter,

On behalf of the staff and Board of Directors, I want to thank you for your recent generous contribution on March 14, 2024. The details of the in-kind donation appear below.

Your support means the world to us. This email serves as your official receipt for tax purposes, confirming that no goods or services were exchanged for your contribution. Your contribution is deductible for income tax purposes to the extent allowed by law.

Your generosity comes at a crucial time for our organization as we face increasing demand for our services. With your help, we're able to provide essential support to individuals with disabilities, empowering them to live independently.

I want to share a success story that illustrates the impact of your donation: Gordon was facing declining health and on the brink of institutionalization until Disability Achievement Center stepped in. We provided the equipment necessary for him to remain safe and independent. His transformation was truly remarkable, expressing that "he felt like a celebrity" after receiving our services. Your donation empowers more individuals like Gordon to thrive in their communities, fostering independence.

Your support helps us build a more inclusive community. Thank you for believing in our mission and for your unwavering commitment. Please continue to follow our work through our website: www.mydacil.org or FaceBook www.facebook.com /DisabilityAchievementCenter. We sincerely hope that you will also continue to support Disability Achievement Center in the future. If you have any questions about our work, please don't hesitate to call us at 727-539-7550 or e-mail us at info@mydacil.org.

Thanks once again for your wonderful vote of confidence in our work and for your support.

Sincerely,

Nicole Reed Executive Director

reste Rul

Donation Date:

03/14/2024

Reference:

20240514

Gift Name

Memo

In-Kind Materials ILS

6 boxes of 4 pkgs xxl pull ups